DEAR RESIDENT OF LOENHOUT

This year we will once again be proud of our Corso, which we are organizing for the 73rd consecutive year.
In addition to the various communities and groups that build the large and smaller floats, the board is responsible for the organization.
To ensure that everything runs smoothly and without problems, clear agreements are inevitable.

‘ ‘ First of all, there is the traffic regulation. Naturally, there will be A COMPLETE PARKING BAN on all streets of the circuit on Sunday,
WHERE September 8. Every year we are obliged to have some cars towed on Sunday morning. Make sure it's not yours!
Please also report this to your visiting friends and acquaintances. It is not pleasant for them to be towed either.

VH_I_HGE FROM 8.30 A.M. there will be traffic supervisors on the main approach roads (Wuustwezelseweg, Brechtseweg, St-lenaartseweg and
Hoogstraatseweg) who will divert through traffic.

CAN EXCEL.

This means that FROM 10:00 A.M. no more vehicles can enter or leave Loenhout. Keep this in mind if you want to go shopping on Sunday
morning. If you have to leave the closed course with your car after 10:00 A.M., that is not possible. If you live within the closed course
(see the green circled area at the back) and you have to leave after 10:00 A.M. on Sunday, make sure that your car is already parked
outside the course on Saturday evening so you can leave. We know that is not pleasant, but it is necessary to keep it safe for everyone.
If you live within the closed route and need to enter with a car after 10:00 A.M., a certificate of residence is required. You can request
this from the municipality. From 10:00 A.M. everyone pays an entrance fee if you want to enter the course. Those who contribute to
floats receive an employee wristband within their community and they can of course participate without paying. PLEASE NOTE: an
employee wristband does not entitle you to enter the village center with a vehicle! FROM 6:00 P.M. traffic will be partially allowed
to pass through, but the party center (Brechtseweg to Dorensweg and Kerkblokstraat) will remain traffic-free until 10:00 P.M.

Festivities

We all work hard to make it an unforgettable party for everyone. First of all, there is the hotspot at the church and Huffelplein. That's where
the grandstand is located. Honorary members receive tickets for their contribution. You can also buy tickets online for the honorary stand.
On Sunday from 1:00 P.M. you can still take your chance on a comfortable seat there. Seats that are not taken by 1:00 P.M. will be resold to
candidates who present themselves after 1:00 P.M. Furthermore, there are “drink stands” at numerous places along the route. Look at the
map at the back. They are all clearly indicated. These are operated by the neighbourhoods. To consume there is to support a community.

NEW THIS YEAR IS THE "CORSOMUNT". With these coins you can pay for both food and drinks at the participating cafés, at the food trucks
and at the drink stands. Coins are available at all entrances, drinks stands, at the food truck festival and on the party site.

If we adhere to these necessary rules, we will make Loenhout a success together with you and our
thousands of visitors, another fantastic party this year.
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